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Scope of Work:  Goodwill Washington Ave. 
 
The 3rd floor of 75 Washington Avenue is being renovated for Goodwill.  Norris Inc. will be providing new 
horn strobe and strobe only devices for the fit up per the drawings provided.  The devices will be installed 
by BH Milliken electrical contractors. 
 
The existing panel is an addressable Notifier panel located on the first floor of the building.  We are not 
making any changes to the existing panel or devices in any other section of the building aside from the 3rd 
floor. 
 
Norris Inc. will test the added devices according to City of Portland requirements.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     


